
The Board of The Chapter for
Electrical Engineering Calls for

Chapter Meeting
Monday May 22nd, 17:54 in Tolvan.

The bar will be open and dinner will be served.

For information about the meeting, see the QR code below,
or follow the link bit.ly/EMaj23.

Nominations close on Thursday May 18th 04:44.

Motions and questions may be sent to styret@e.kth.se
until 04:44 Wednesday May 18th.
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